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HB0059

FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact in the form of a revenue decrease to the Industrial Accident Fund 
is indeterminable. 

This bill extends the date from December 30, 2020 to March 31, 2023, for which an 
employer's experience rating shall not change as a result of COVID-19 compensable 
injury related claims. Worker's compensation premium revenue that would have been 
collected due to a change in an employer's experience rating related to these claims 
will not be collected.
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